To all skippers, 

On behalf of the ECC 2009 Commodore Craig, I am please to make the following announcement:

The location for ECC 2009 will be Palma, Majorca

Dates for ECC 2009 will be between Saturday 2nd and 9th May 2009

Confirmation of the entry list will be made shortly following closure of the entry list (15/8/08) and receipt of payments (20/8/08).

Regards,

Danny Sillars

ECC 2009, Organising Team.

13/08/08

